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“Together We Achieve” 

 

 

December Meeting 

 

The December meeting was well attended with 53 advisers and presidents in 
attendance.  Lots of great ideas were discussed and plans for the 2024 SLC 
are in full swing.   This year, we were hosted by Concord Regional Technical 
Center in their lovely Gratitude Restaurant. Thank you to Shannon White and 

Chef Jayson for setting this all up.    Please see attached notes from the 
meeting. 

Registration for SLC is up and ready on Blue Panda.  You may access the 
Quick Start Guide and Letter on the website.  Let us know if you have 

questions or problems with Blue Panda. 

It’s getting close to the holiday break and NH FBLA would like to wish you all 
a restful and peaceful vacation.  Then we hope you come back in January 

rarin’ to go! 
 

  

 
 

 

 


